January 20, 2021

Ms. Judith Zimomra City Manager 800 Dunlop Sanibel Island Florida 33957 Via Email: Maureen.Lorino@mysanibel.com

Re: Request for Council Consideration of Additional Special Event Permits for 2021

Dear Ms. Zimomra:

I am requesting to be placed on the City Council Meeting Agenda, currently scheduled for February 2, 2021.

I am requesting Council's consideration for a total of 35 special event permits for 2021.

The granting of these permits in advance will aid us as we plan for events that will generate activity for the many tourism related businesses on the Island.

We will do our very best to offer a high level of service to our guests and visitors to the city while complying with the City of Sanibel Guidelines.

Thank You for your consideration.

Sincerely

Becky Miller General Manager

